
                                           
 

TBT College Connection 

Is someone you love heading to College? 
 

We invite you to register your college student for Temple B’nai Torah’s College 

Connection!  We will send small packages for 3-4 Jewish holidays per year as well as a 

birthday greeting.  All packages will include an appropriate prayer/message along with 

a small gift and/or sweet treat that corresponds to the occasion. There is nothing like 

getting a care package in college!  
 

To participate in the 2024-25 program please complete the form below and return it 

with your check for $42 per student by September 3rd to: 

 

TBT College Connection  

Temple B’nai Torah 

2900 Jerusalem Avenue 

Wantagh, NY 11793 

 

Checks should be payable to Temple B’nai Torah and note “College Connection” in the 

memo field. 

 
Questions may be directed to: Ilene Hellman 

Email: ilenetbt@gmail.com or call or text (917)620-7604 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

College Connection 2024-25 (Please PRINT clearly) 
 

Student Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 
Student’s College: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

                                        _____________________________________________________________ 

                                        _____________________________________________________________ 

Student Email Address:   _____________________________________________________________ 

Student Birthday (MM/DD): __________________________________________________________ 
 

Will the Student graduate this year? If so, what month? _______________________________ 
 

Congregant Name, Email and Phone Number: _________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 


